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Attendance 

EYFS   91% 

Year 1   98% 

Year 2  98% 

Year 3  95% 

Year 4  96% 

Year 5  96% 

Year 6  95% 

Whole school  96% 

House Points 

News and updates: 

Poppies have enjoyed their Friday morning Forest School sessions this half term. They made a bird 

feeder, climbed trees and toasted marshmallows on the fire. What amazing outdoor explorers we have in 

Poppies demonstrating all our HEART values in their Forest school sessions. 

Mrs Manning’s Message 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

What a fantastic week it has been at school. The sun has been 
shining, bringing warmth and positivity to all our activities, and we 
have certainly made the most of it! 
 

A real highlight of the week was our Year 3 Easter production, 
which took place at the beautiful Holy Trinity Church. The children 
really pulled out all the stops, showcasing their talent and enthusiasm 
in a truly memorable performance. It was a joy to see their hard 
work come to life, and we are so proud of their dedication. 
 

 
 
 
We also hosted our first Wellbeing Event, which was met with great 
success. Coinciding with Parents' Evening, this event offered valuable 
support and information to families. Stalls were set up with advice 
and resources on a variety of topics, including family services, mental 
health support, and internet safety. The positive energy and 
community spirit was infectious, and it was wonderful to see so many 
of you engaging with the services and experts available. 
 
 

To round off the week, we shared the three Easter Bonnet finalists 
who will go forward to Hobbycraft to be voted by the public. Well 
done to Orla in 4G, Harper in 3L and Florence in 1C. In fact, we 
thought that all of the children were winners, so everyone received a 
prize! Remember to pop in and vote for Trinity, as we can win 

goodies for the school.        
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News and updates: Reading Assemblies  
On Thursday, I allowed the children to vote for which story they wanted. Lots of the  
children voted for "Monkey needs to listen" by Sue Graves. This is a story about a sensible  
elephant and a very cheeky monkey! The elephant carefully works which his classmates to make a safe racing 

car.  The cheeky monkey did not listen to his teacher, Mr Croc. Therefore, his steering wheel shook, the wheels 

wobbled, and the monkey ended up in the pond with a plop. The children loved joining in with the actions and 

spoke really clearly about the deeper message of listening carefully. (Mrs Gulley, Year) 
 
 

I decided to read The Chronicles of Narnia: The Silver Chair by C.S. Lewis. The story is filled with 
bravery and adventure as Eustace and Jill embark on a quest to find the lost Prince Rilian. Along  
     the way, they face dark forces and riddles, with the help of characters like Puddleglum, the witty 
     marsh-wiggle Lewis’s mix of fantasy, faith, and perseverance makes it an engaging and thought- 

     provoking read (Mr. Walker, Y5)  
 
 
          News and updates:  

This week, Year 1 have thoroughly enjoyed making the most of the sunshine through engaging outdoor learning 
activities. The children have participated in storytelling sessions under the sun, where they listened attentively 
and immersed themselves in the joy of reading in a natural setting. Additionally, they took part in exciting 
phonics hunts outside, enthusiastically searching for sounds and words in their environment. Their enthusiasm 
and engagement have been wonderful to see, as they continue to develop their literacy skills in a fun and 
interactive way. Outdoor learning has provided a fantastic opportunity for them to explore, learn, and connect 
with nature while reinforcing key phonics concepts. 

 
To begin their new science topic, focusing on living things and their habitats, 
Year 4 completed research and created some posters on Jane Goodall, a  
famous zoologist. They found out that she made ground-breaking discoveries about the behaviour of chimpanzees 
which showed us the urgent need to protect them from extinction. 
 

 
 

 
 

We were all truly amazed by the effort and creativity that went into the Easter Bonnet creations! It was 

incredibly difficult to choose just three finalists to enter into the Hobbycraft competition, as every bonnet was 

absolutely stunning. A huge congratulations to Orla, Florence, and Harper for making it to the final three. You 

can see their fabulous entries at Hobbycraft, where you can vote for your favourite. Let’s show our support 

and help Trinity win some fantastic Hobbycraft goodies for the school. Well done to all who took part! 

 

 

 

  

 

  
 

 

  
  


